T.R. MCKENZIE, INC.

CONSTRUCTION * DEVELOPMENT * MANAGEMENT

February 4, 2015

Planning and Zoning

215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd; Room LL-100
PO Box 2985

Madison, WI 53701-2985

To Whom it May Concern:

I am requesting a demolition permit for a vacant single family house located at 9803 Old Sauk Rd. Middleton, WI
53562. The house is on land that is part of a plat that is in the preliminary stages called The Willows. The
demolition is part of plat approval conditions.

I am attempting to work with Habitat for Humanity to have them relocate the house. I am not sure yet if that will
pan out or not.

IfT am unable to get the house moved, I will fill out and submit a Recycling and Reuse Plan to George Dreckmann
of the Recycling Coordinator Streets Division. I will contact Habitat for Humanity ReStore so they can come and
salvage anything of use. Likely items that will be removed by Habitat will be cabinets, flooring, lighting and

windows.

The well and septic still need to be abandoned and the septic system will need to be removed. I have been in contact
with companies that can perform both of those services.

The plan is to hopefully begin the demo in the spring with the hope that it will be complete in the summer of 2015.

Alex McKenzie
TRMcKenzie Inc.




